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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
 

No. H. 166/2022 
 

R I V E R   TRENT 
 

M180 ROAD BRIDGE – SCHEDULED REMOVAL OF 
NAVIGATION LIGHTS 

 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that scheduled removal of the two central navigation 

lights on the M180 Road Bridge will take place on Monday 7th November 2022 (or as soon 
after as circumstances permit). 
 
The lights will be removed from service for a period of approximately four months from the 
following positions: - 
 

M180 Bridge West Arch Centre 
 

Latitude: 53° 33.412’ N Longitude: 0° 44.815’ W 
Characteristics: FY 

 
M180 Bridge West Arch Centre S 

 
Latitude: 53° 33.394’ N Longitude: 0° 44.807’ W 
Characteristics: FY 

 
 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED to exercise care and caution when navigating in this 

vicinity.  
 

CAPT. A. FIRMAN 
HARBOUR MASTER, HUMBER 

 

4th November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE INTERNET 
 

In order to widen communication between ABP Humber Estuary Services and those with an interest in the estuary, you are invited to visit our website which carries a wide range of information, 
including current live weather and Buoy positions, charts, tidal information and copies of this and other Notice to Mariners. 

www.humber.com 

http://www.humber.com/

